
PANTHER  PROWL 

NEWSLETTER  
  

Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

What beautiful fall weather we have 
had this week!   Reminder that we 
have No School tomorrow Friday, 
October 20th for Fall Break. 

 
October 23rd- October 27th  is Red 

Ribbon Week. We will be celebrating with different 
dress up days throughout the week to show we are 
a Drug and Bully Free School: 
 

TUESDAY- "Sleep Well, Be Drug Free!" 
Everyone wear pajamas to school. 
  
WEDNESDAY- "Hats off to Being Drug Free!" 
Wear your favorite hat. 
  
THURSDAY- "Superhero-Be a Hero, Be Drug 
Free!”  Wear hero shirts, hats, socks or capes 
(no costumes.) 
 
FRIDAY- “Red Out! Don’t Do Drugs!” Wear red. 
 

Together we will make our School Bully and 
Drug Free! 

 Never Bully Others. 

 Do your best to help anyone who is 
bullied. 

 Be friendly to students who are left out. 

 Report bullying to an adult at school and 
at home. 

 Stay away from tobacco, alcohol, and 
other drugs. 

 Choose friends who make positive 
choices. 

 Find healthy ways to have fun. 
 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 
Mrs. Walter 

 

Halloween Party and Parade 
Tuesday, October 31st, will be our Halloween 
Parade and Party.  The parade 
will begin at 2:00.  Parents are 
invited to come to the 
gymnasium at 2:00 PM and 
watch the student’s parade by 
in their costume. Following the parade will be 
the classroom parties.  Please wait to enter the 
classrooms following the parade until 6th 
grade has exited the room on their way 
around.  This will help eliminate congestion in 
the classrooms and hallways during the parade. 
 
As always, we have a few requests for your 
child’s costume.  Please make sure that all  
costumes do not offend any racial, ethnic or 
gender group.  We also will not allow any fake 
weapons or props that may be used as a 
weapon to be used as part of a costume.  If 
these types of items are brought to school, they 
will be taken by Mrs. Walter and returned to 
parents at a later date.  Also, no live animals for 
props.  Instead we ask that you use stuffed 
animals as props and leave the real animals at 
home.   Make-up that will be part of a child’s 
costume should be simple enough that the 
student can apply during costume changing. 
   
We would love to have parents who are willing 
to help students with their costume changing 
beginning at 1:45. When student costumes are 
all changed please join parents in the gym for 
the parade. 
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8th Annual Trunk or Treat 
 
 Sponsored by Teammates Mentoring Program  

 & Palmyra Action League  

 

When: Saturday, Oct 28th  

4:00-6:00 PM 

 

 Where: Palmyra Main 

Street   

 

*Come in costume to Trick or Treat 

 6th grade and younger welcome 

 

 

 

Powerschool 
Please contact the school office to sign 
up for PowerSchool access to check your 
child’s grades and lunch balance.  
 
 

Fall Weather is Here! 

Please remember to send a 
coat/sweatshirt with your 

child to school each day. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

October 
19th  Early Dismissal 1:10 

20th  No School 

31st  Halloween Parade and Parties 

 
 

 

Veteran’s Day Luncheon 

Bennet Elementary would like 
to invite Veterans of District 
OR 1 families to join us for 
lunch on Friday, November 

10th, from 11:15-12:00.  Lunch will be served at 
11:30 with special music by the Bennet Singers 
at 11:15 AM.  Please share this information 
with family and community members and call 
the Bennet Elementary office at 402-782-3535 
to reserve a lunch. 

 

Veterans Day Performance 

The Bennet Singers will be performing 

for the Veterans Day luncheon from 

11:15-11:30 AM on Friday, November 

10th.  Parents feel free to attend. 

 

 
 

 
 


